
From: Todd Selig
To: Colleen Sullivan; Michael Behrendt
Cc: Karen Edwards
Subject: Re: support for food truck plan
Date: Monday, June 6, 2022 12:56:01 PM

Thank you, Colleen.  I know Michael and Karen will let the Planning Board know of your feedback.
 
Todd
 
Todd I. Selig, Administrator
Town of Durham, NH 
a: 8 Newmarket Rd., Durham, NH 03824 USA
t: 603.868.5571 | m: 603.817.0720 | w: www.ci.durham.nh.us
He/him/his pronouns
 
Everyone can tackle climate change.  How can you reduce your carbon footprint?
---
 
 

From: Colleen Sullivan <cps323@comcast.net>
Date: Thursday, June 2, 2022 at 8:12 PM
To: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>, Todd Selig <tselig@ci.durham.nh.us>
Subject: support for food truck plan
 
I would like to express my support for the proposal to create a food truck site in
Durham.  It sounds like an excellent addition to our town.  My family has gone to the
one in Kittery and it was a fun destination and a great night out. 
 
thank you for your consideration of this project. 
 
Colleen Sullivan
5 Rocky Lane 
Durham, Nh
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